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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 
SCB/CVS 
 
9th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Careers Event Sparsholt College Friday 17th June 2022 
 
Year 9 students at The Stonehenge school have been invited to attend a careers event at 
Sparsholt College near Winchester this summer.  
 
They will be showcasing the STEM-based careers available in the land and environment industries 
both at post-GCSE and degree level. The event will be supported by employers and universities 
with whom Sparsholt has strong links in the areas of technology, digital and science. There will be 
lots of hands-on activities for future careers in areas like agri-tech, ecology, horticulture, equine 
science and other animal science/health-based careers. Students will be guided around the 
countryside campus which includes a working model farm, equine centre, horticulture facilities as 
well as many other exciting features. This will be a day they will never forget and which will give 
them plenty of inspiration for their future. 
 
We will be attending the event from 10.30am -12.30pm. There is no charge for this event but 
please log into your Parent Pay account to give consent for your child to attend and provide up to 
date emergency contact and medical details. Transport has been provided by the college.  
All students will need to bring their own packed lunch and drinks as we will not make it back in 
time for lunch break at school. Students who are entitled to free school meals will have one 
provided by the school. They will be in uniform as there will be other schools present at the same 
time. Suitable footwear will be essential as they will walking all over the campus and taking part in 
a range of activities. If the weather is very warm please make sure they have a hat, sunscreen and 
sufficient water for the morning.  
 
We will be back in school at approximately 1.30pm. The students will then return to lessons as 
normal.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Miss Suzanne Bowie  

BowieS@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
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